%‘*N U LETTER TO BRANCHES

The communications union n The Communications Union X @CWUNews #TheCWU CWU.ORG

No. 256/24
18 July 2024
TO: All Branches with Postal Members

Dear Colleague,
Election of:
e Royal Mail Division Chair — Scotland (Vacancy)

Further to LTB 237/24 dated 3™ July 2024, at the close of nominations today, the following have
been received.

RM Divisional Chair - Scotland

*Ballot Required
Owain Beaumont Scotland No 2
Brian Donaghy Glasgow & District Amal

Ballot papers will be emailed to branches under the following timetable:-

Ballot Papers Despatched: 23 July 2024
Ballot Close: 6 August 2024

Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s
Department on telephone number 0208 971 7237 or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary
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